Technology Committee
Meeting Notes 11-13-2013
Present: Nick Dimitri, Javen Bradshaw (Student), Brandy Gibson, Ellen Geringer, and James Eyestone (note taker)

Called to order at 3:15pm
Approval of Previous Minutes


James passed out the minutes from the 10-23-2013 meeting. Michele Jackson’s name was added to the Present list and the minutes were approved.

Technology Plan Update


James presented the changes email by Mark Williams who could not attend today. The committee discussed them and integrated some of the changes. A few other minor changes were made.
What’s Next?


James talked about an inquiry on efaxing. Apparently San Ramon is already doing it. There is a potential to save a lot of money in equipment and line charges. The committee was interested in the idea


Brandy mentioned some of the previous ideas of the committee related to the development of a computer replacement strategy: replacing a certain number of computers every year and replacing computers over a certain age. Ellen mentioned that an inventory is needed. James said that IT had one. Nick mentioned the need to seek out budget. James thought that having a plan to seek funding might be better. The committee agreed that further discussion was needed.

James said he would add efaxing and some of the 2014 tech plan initiatives including the computer replacement strategy to the next agenda.

Action Item 1: James will send out the updated tech plan (draft2) to the members over email one last time for comment, after which it will be sent to Operations Committee.
The meeting ended at 4:10pm
The next meeting is 11/27/2013, 3:00 - 4:30pm

